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COUNCIL 
 

15th JULY 2024 
 

REQUEST FOR A STATEMENT  

 
 

 
  
Request for a statement from the Portfolio Holder for Renewal, Recreation and 
Housing, made by Councillors Simon Jeal and Tony McPartlan - 
 

Following press reports that the Council has put the Churchill Theatre and Library 
building up for sale, to confirm whether the Council has agreed terms with the 

Trafalgar Group and whether the administration is continuing to seek to secure the 
future of the Theatre in Bromley, as the Portfolio Holder has previously indicated to 
be the Council's intentions. 
  
 


